
You said, we did 

Dear Student 

Re: College Timetable 

Thank you for choosing to study at Preston College this year, I really hope that you 

are enjoying your programme so far, and that you are managing to make the most of 

every learning opportunity. 

Following student feedback last year, the College introduced a new timetable structure 

for 2024-25, and whilst we have received a lot of feedback telling us that the timetable 

is working well, we have also been told that there are a couple of very specific 

concerns from students including; 

• The one hour lunch period being too long

• A 15 minute break is needed during the afternoon

Based upon this feedback, we have decided to make changes to the College timetable 

from Monday 28 October. This means that when you return after the mid-term break, 

your timetable will be amended to include; 

• A 45 minute lunch period

• A 15 minute break between 15.15 and 15.30.

I can confirm that there will be no changes to the start and end times of the day, and 

that in no way will your learning opportunities be negatively impacted. I can also 

confirm that there will be no other structural changes to the College timetable in 2024-

25. 

I hope that you enjoy a well-deserved rest over the mid-term period, and I look forward 

to seeing you again from 28 October. 

If you would like to discuss these changes, then please contact your Curriculum 

Leader in the first instance. 

Kind regards 

Mick Noblett 
Vice Principal (Curriculum Delivery & Planning) 


